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Queensland Rail Enterprise Agreement Update 
 
Dear members, 
 
Just a quick note re your 2020 Traincrew Enterprise Agreement. We were hoping to formally 
reach an agreement in principle this week, however, we have been informed that due to a 
slight hold up within the government process, agreement in principle may not be reached until 
early next week.  
 
We are looking forward to sharing what has been negotiated with you all for your 
consideration and will provide those details as soon as we receive official confirmation from 
government.  
 
If you would like more information, please contact your AFULE bargaining representative or 
contact your state office on 3844 9163 or statesecretary@afule.org.au 
 
 
In Solidarity,  

 
Mick McKitrick,  
State Secretary 
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